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The Society has been consulted on four new applications since the last report. No comments 

were made on two applications: 

1 Kylemore Road  APP/20/00279: Rear garage conversion 

Denehurst, 6 Talbot Road  APP/20/00605: Alteration to front ground floor windows and 

creation of raised patio at rear 

 

The Society made comments in relation to: 

23 Fairview Road  APP/20/00395: Raise height of existing front extension and construct 

rear extension.  Objection made to the changes to the front extension as it would exacerbate 

the harm already done to the character of the property, which the Appraisal identified as a 

property which “makes a significant contribution”.  The application was subsequently 

approved by the Council. 

7 Parrs Road  APP/20/00434: Side and rear extension.  Representations made to Council 

case officer on the wholly inadequate Heritage Statement. 

 

 

 


